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October 27, 2016

Mz, Kent Smith-Windsor

Executive Director

Greater Saskatoon Chamber of Commerce
Suite 104

202 - 4th Avenue North

Saskatoon, Saskatchewan

S7TK 0K1

Dear M. Smith-Windsor:

On behalf of the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, I would like to acknowledge receipt of
yout cotrespondence regarding carbon pricing.

Please be assured that your comments, offered on behalf of the Greater Saskatoon Chamber
of Commetce, have been carefully reviewed. As a copy of yout letter has already been sent to
the Honourable Catherine McKenna, Minister of Envitonment and Climate Change, I am
certain she will wish to give your views every consideration.

Thank you for taking the time to wtite to the Prime Minister,

Yours sincerely, A s /
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Executive Cotrespondence Officer
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